
 

Atlantic Technical College and Technical High School Announcements 

Monday, January 13th, 2020 

Today is National Sticker and Rubber Ducky Day 

“Rubber ducky, you’re the one. You make bath time lots of fun. Rubber ducky I’m awfully fond of you!” 
sang Sesame Street’s Ernie during bath time. The friendly puppet isn’t the only fan of the bath 
accessory— the country celebrates the toy on National Rubber Ducky Day on January 13. 

Announcements to be read: 

• There’ll be a First Priority Meeting today after school from 2-3pm in Room 2410. 
• There’ll also be a Yearbook Meeting tomorrow, January 14th, from2-3pm in Room 2403. 

 
Past Announcements: 

• Good Morning students there will be a BYC meeting on Monday, January 13th, 2020 at 2 pm. Please join 
us in room 2439. Thank you!   

• Spirit Week will be from January 27-31st. The themes for this year are: Monday- Twin Day,Tuesday – 
Bikers vs Surfers,Wednesday – Disney Day,Thursday -Teacher Look Alive Day,Friday – Color Wars 
Remember to get your costume ready for the week and if you are interested in signing up for Spirit Week 
king or queen sign up at Ms. Kelly’s room. Thank you.  

• Attention Seniors! Just a reminder. Today is our annual Florida Bright Future Registration Day, Please 
check your email for the time and location or ask your 1st, 3rd, or 4th period teachers for the 
information. If you have any questions, please contact Ms. DeJesus by email or you can stop by Portable 
14 before 3rd period. Also, for seniors who signed up to participate in the Free-Scholarship Infinite 
Scholars field trip to be held on January 14th, you have until the end of the day to submit your signed 
permission slips. 

• Students needing to meet with their school counselor for a course change for academic reasons only, 
can pick up a form in the Guidance Office in room 2418. All forms must be submitted to the office no 
later than the end of the day Monday, January 13th. 

• Students with a 3.0 unweighted GPA who are interested in Dual Enrollment at Broward College for the 
Summer need to see their School Counselor before Wednesday, January 29th. 

• For seniors who signed up to participate in the Free-Scholarship Infinite Scholars field trip to be held on 
January 14, 2020, stop by Portable 14 to pick up your permission slip. 
 
 


